

A MINISTRY OF THE SYNOD OF LIVING WATERS PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH (USA)

5016 Spedale Court, #399 • Spring Hill, Tennessee 37174 • Tel 615/261-4008 • Fax 615/261-4010 Email: infolww@livingwatersfortheworld.org • www.livingwatersfortheworld.org

May 30, 2013

Korean Church of Knoxville 108 Farlow Dr Knoxville TN 37934-3013

Dear Members of Korean Church of Knoxville,

As I begin this spring letter and think about the Easter season and Pentecost, I am overwhelmed with God's message of love, hope and new beginnings. God's grace is seen everywhere, especially now as I look around and see the beauty God has given to us in new growth and budding flowers, graduations and so much more.

For Living Waters for the World, the message of new beginnings is poignant. We have so much for which we are thankful. Your financial support has allowed us to build our hopes and vision and to accomplish so much in getting clean drinkable water to those in need:

- Over 500 communities in 25 nations now have clean water from their clean water systems,
- Over 1,500 volunteers have attended Clean Water U, allowing them to learn new skills so they can assist their partners throughout the world so clean water can flow,
- The birth of the tenth network in Cuba provides in-country collaborations so clean water will be success fully flowing in the future
- We are making final preparations for the FIRST international networks conference in October so our incountry coordinators can work peer-to-peer establishing best practices
- Because of on-going dedication to the LWW mission, we are celebrating our twentieth anniversary this year,
- We thank God for the leadership and dedication of Wil Howie, our founding executive director, who will be retiring July 1.

Wil has nurtured LWW since infancy. God has led him on a journey that has encouraged others to join in the mission of having clean water for all God's children. He was dedicated to finding viable and affordable clean water systems to be installed around the world. He encouraged volunteers and their churches to take up the fight for clean water. When new opportunities arose, he ventured out to find improved ways to reach the goal.

To honor Wil's accomplishments, we ask that you send a special gift to Living Waters for the World to say thank you and honor Wil. These gifts will be united to take LWW further down the road so all current and future operating partners will have sustainable clean water supplies in their communities. Because of Wil's dream and service to LWW, we all may now embark on furthering the desire to have all God's children have access to clean water.

I have made my contribution to honor and thank Wil. I hope you will make your contribution today which will provide a strong foundation for seeing LWW celebrate more milestones in the future.

Sincerely,

Bill Jansing Moderator